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Dates to remember:

February 12th: Test Day

February 19th: No Skating(Family Day)

February 28th: Ice show forms are due 
for learn to skate programs

March 10th: Year End Fun Day

Congratulations to the many skaters that 
have passed their Star 1-5 tests and to 
those that performed their personal bests at 
Frolics, Winter Skate and Star Skate.

Year End Fun Day
March 10th is a fun day for the whole club. 
Please set aside this date. You won't want to 
miss out. More details to come.

Spring Session
We are happy to announce that we will be 
running a Spring Session. We will be 
offering Learn to Skate and Starskate 
programs. Info will soon be posted on our 
website.

Thank You
A huge thank you to the Synchro Teams for 
all their hard work in making Frolics a great 
success.

Getting Involved
If you are interested in becoming more 
involved with the club and would like to be a 
board member, please see Julia. We are 
already planning for next year.

Inclement Weather
If it is necessary to cancel programs due to 
the weather, we will post information on our 
website and Social Media. A message will 
also be on the phone line.

Honorary Member
Do you know of anyone that you feel should 
receive an Honorary Membership from the 
club? We are looking for someone who has 
volunteered their time with the club. This 
could be a past member or current member 
that has given many hours to the club. 
Please see any of the board members or 
Julia if you know of anyone you wish to 
nominate.



 

   Skate Sharpening

Chad will be picking up skates 
for sharpening on Saturday 
February 10th and Saturday 
February 24th.  Please have 
your skates dropped off at the 
office with your $20 in an 
envelope with your name on 
it. The skates will be returned
the following day by 3pm.
If you have any questions, 
please contact Chad at 
chad.sharpening@gmail.com 
or 647-268-4666. 

Synchro News
January 27 & 28th both teams travelled to 
Oakville to compete in the synchro capers 
competition. This was the elementary 
teams first competition of the season (and 
first ever for some members). They put 
out a good showing and recieved so 
many compliments on their beautiful 
dresses! The pre novice team had their 
seasons best score and earned a bronze 
medal!! Both teams are busy preparing for 
March Mania in Lefroy on March 3rd. 
Good luck teams!!

Positive thinking

sees the invisible,

feels the intangible,

and can achieve 

the impossible.


